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ACTION 

 

BACKGROUND INFORMATION:  

 

The administration (myself, Mr. Perry, and the four principals) have been 

working to review improvements we can make in our schools to increase the 

safety and security in our building. 

 

Below is a summary of the improvements that we intend to make this summer: 

 

Rolling Hills ($10,020):   

- Eliminate a large portion of the glass at the front entryway. 

- Cut an entry from the front vestibule into the office so that during 

the day visitors will not be able to access the school without 

checking in at the office. 

- Install a proximity key-fob entry system at three entrances.  All 

other entries will be locked with only the principal having a key.   

- Controlled entry system (camera/buzzer/intercom) for visitors. 

Willow Vista ($8,386): 

- Cut an entry from the front vestibule into the office so that during 

the day visitors will not be able to access the school without 

checking in at the office. 

- Install a proximity key-fob entry system at three entrances.  All 

other entries will be locked with only the principal having a key.   

- Controlled entry system (camera/buzzer/intercom) for visitors. 

Middle School ($8,935): 

- Eliminate a large portion of the glass at the front office. 

- Install a proximity key-fob entry system at four entrances.  All 

other entries will be locked with only the principal having a key.   

- Controlled entry system (camera/buzzer/intercom) for visitors. 

High School ($6,468) 

- Install a proximity key-fob entry system at four entrances.  All 

other entries will be locked with only the principal having a key.   

- Controlled entry system (camera/buzzer/intercom) for visitors. 

 

In addition, we will be installing an upgraded fire alarm system at the 

Middle School ($32,500) and in a non-security matter, we will be making 

required ADA changes to the football field bleachers ($34,900.) 

 

 

 

             

BOARD ACTION REQUESTED: 

        

Approve the summer projects listed above.       

             

       


